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Summary of Actions from meeting 16/12/2024 and previous meetings to be 

reported at  Meeting 20th January 2025 

 

 

 

Action Details To be actioned by 

To contact the homeowner of a bungalow at the bottom 
of Primrose Hill to ask them to trim back a hedge prior 
to work being carried out on the footpath 

Clerk 

To send the report no. to Cllr Harley of the non-
functional light on The Cut 

 

To discuss proposals for the new pavilion with Strutt 
and Parker  

Cllr Ambrose 
 

To contact the young lady who had written to the 
Council about a litter pick and to advertise the date 

Clerk 

Cllrs to continue to consider possible candidates for 
the vacant positions on the Council 

Cllrs 

To advise the clerk of any recommended action to be 
taken to the tree on the Reade Field which was 
overhanging a resident’s garden 

Cllr Allinson 

To liaise with the residents of the cul-de-sac on Clifton 
Wood re possible bulb planting on the verges 

Cllr Allinson 

To ask County Councillor Simon Harley re the logistics 
of an additional bus stop, following a request from a 
member of the public 

Clerk 

To confirm the Council’s response re the CIL Fund 
Consultation letter 

Clerk 

To contact Babergh’s Public Realm Dept to inform 
them that several of the waste bins have recently not 
had black liners in place 

Clerk 


